Brush and Leaf Collection

Brush and Leaves MUST be separated.

Advise your landscapers- combination piles will not be picked up!

Brush and Leaves are recyclable materials. They should be placed curbside
SEPARATELY for collection. DO NOT bag leaves. All brush MUST be cut into a
maximum of 6ft lengths. To keep storm drains clear, and prevent flooding during
rainy weather, leave space between the curb and the leaves/brush. NO brush may
be placed curbside after 7am on your last scheduled pickup day in October.

Brush and Leaves will be collected following the schedule below:

Brush- April- October

Leaves- April- June and September- December.

DO NOT PUT BRUSH AND LEAVES OUT AT ANY OTHER TIMES.



